
Reception Spelling List – summer 2 – 2018 

Dear parents/carers, 

Below is a copy of the spellings which will be tested this half term.  These words will not be placed 

into books on a weekly basis and therefore this list should be kept in a safe place.  You may also find 

it useful to take a photo on a smartphone to keep a record of the words which will enable you to 

support your child’s learning beyond the home.  A copy of these words will also be available from 

the school website should you need to replace them. Many thanks for your continued support. 

Week 1 
Test date 8th June 

Week 2 
Test date 15th June 

Week 3 
Test date 22nd June 

Week 4 
Test Date 29th June 

Week 5 
Test Date 6th July 

Week 6 
13th July 

Helping your child. 
One method of helping your child learn their spelling is ‘Look, cover, write, check’ 

Children look at a word and sound it out, cover it, practice writing it and then check it. 
If you wish to challenge your child even further you could ask them to say a sentence using the word or 

even write a sentence and then try to improve it. 
 

Log on to Literacy Planet and play the spelling games  they do enjoy playing the games and spinning / 
winning on the prize wheel!  Take a photo of their login at the weekend when they are showing you their 

home – school books  

 


